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Leader Dog

On the weekend of Sept 18th I was unable to attend the tour at the Leader Dog school with the rest of

the district chairs. My wife and I made a trip over on Labor Day weekend and received a private tour. It

was our first trip there and we were very impressed.

In recognition of Leader Dogs 70th anniversary any club that gives $70 more than the previous year will

receive a special patch. Monroe Lions was the first to contribute to this program.

See you at the meeting.

Lion Bill Kilian


